
Project Update: Rowena Street and Moggill Road, Kenmore 

What’s happening?  

Our delivery partner, Downer WSP and their subcontractors, are 
now in the process of replacing sections of sewer pipe near 
Moggill Creek in Rowena Street Park, between Rowena Street and 
Moggill Road, Kenmore.  

We recently let you know that the footpath access between 
Rowena Street and Moggill Road, Kenmore will be temporarily 
unavailable for up to three months.  This decision has been made 
to ensure the safety of our pedestrians and workers, while we 
complete essential works to remove and install the new pipe. 

We understand that this walkway is often used for access to 
Kenmore State School, the Moggill Road bus route and the local 
dog off-leash area.  The dog park can be accessed from Moggill 
Road, Kenmore during this time.  The walkway between Wyndarra 
Street and Moggill Road, Kenmore will remain open. 

We are currently exploring alternative options to minimise the 
impact of this closure on the community.  We’ll keep you up to 
date as the project progresses.  

We apologise for any inconvenience caused.  

Work hours: Monday to Friday between 6:30am and 6:30pm, 
weather and site conditions permitting.   

 

The project team will manage the construction impacts by 
minimising noise and dust wherever possible and placing barriers 
and signage around the work area. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. For more 
information, contact Melanie Skyring at 0458 436 827 or 
community.enquiries@downergroup.com. 

   


